
From: Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD
To: Baker, Adrian
Cc: Enviro, OCD, EMNRD; DelawareSpills@exxonmobil.com; WSP-XTO-Project-Team@wsp.com; Bratcher, Mike,

EMNRD; Hensley, Chad, EMNRD; Velez, Nelson, EMNRD
Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL] XTO Extension - PLU 30 BS 101H (Incident Number NAPP2127936884)
Date: Tuesday, November 23, 2021 2:55:00 PM

RE: Incident #NAPP2127936884
 
Adrian,
 
Your request for an extension to March 26th, 2022 is approved.
 
 
Robert Hamlet ● Environmental Specialist - Advanced
Environmental Bureau 
EMNRD - Oil Conservation Division 
811 S. First Street | Artesia, NM 88210
575.909.0302 | robert.hamlet@state.nm.us  
http://www.emnrd.state.nm.us/OCD/

 
 

From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us> 
Sent: Tuesday, November 23, 2021 2:30 PM
To: Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD <Robert.Hamlet@state.nm.us>
Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] XTO Extension - PLU 30 BS 101H (Incident Number NAPP2127936884)
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From: Baker, Adrian <adrian.baker@exxonmobil.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, November 23, 2021 9:44 AM
To: Enviro, OCD, EMNRD <OCD.Enviro@state.nm.us>; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
<mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>
Cc: DelawareSpills /SM <DelawareSpills@exxonmobil.com>; WSP-XTO-Project-Team <WSP-XTO-
Project-Team@wsp.com>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] XTO Extension - PLU 30 BS 101H (Incident Number NAPP2127936884)
 

CAUTION: This email originated outside of our organization. Exercise caution prior to clicking on
links or opening attachments.

All,
 
XTO is requesting an extension for the current deadline of December 26, 2021 for submitting a
remediation work plan or closure report required in 19.15.29.12.B.(1) NMAC at PLU 30 BS 101H
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(Incident Number NAPP2127936884). The release was discovered September 27, 2021. Flowback
operations have been ongoing and to ensure the safety of all personnel and the environment, non-
essential personnel were not permitted on site. This has prevented XTO from completing an initial
Site assessment and moving forward with remediation work. Operational updates will be provided to
XTO’s environmental group to ensure that work begins as soon as the flowback operations are
complete and the Site is cleared. To provide enough time to fully assess the site and conduct
remediation work, XTO requests a 90-day extension of this deadline until March 26, 2022.
 
Thank you
 
Adrian Baker
Environmental Coordinator
Permian Business Unit
 
XTO Energy Inc.
6401 N. Holiday Hill Dr.
Midland, Tx 79707
Mobile:(432)-236-3808
adrian.baker@exxonmobil.com
 

mailto:adrian.baker@exxonmobil.com

